
 

NAVIX ADDS PORTLAND OFFICE 

March 9, 2020 

 
Navix is excited to announce that it has acquired the Pacland Portland office in Clackamas, bringing 
local expertise for projects in Oregon and more staff and availability for projects all over the western 
United States. New Navix staff include Bryan Dickerson, P.E., and Scott Franklin, P.E., as 
Principals, Yong Fook Ho, P.E., and Shawn Nguy, P.E., as Senior Project Managers, and Renee 
Samarron as a Project Coordinator. 
 
Link to original press release: 

http://navixeng.com/2020/03/09/navix-adds-portland-office/ 
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